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Recently Deceased 

Michael Shannon

Ann Scanlan 

Anniversaries 

Greta & Tom Bowe

Mary Griffin

Deceased members of Canning &
Hennessy Families 

Marie Crawford

Paddy & Margaret Quigley

Tom & Nora Quigley

Paul Feighery 

Rose Dure

James Keogh

Edwina Tierney

Tom & Betty Brennan

 MASS TIMES THIS WEEK
Daily Mass Monday to

Friday9.30am 

Saturday 10.00am
Evening Adoration   Monday  from 7-9pm

Daily Adoration Tuesday to
Thursday10am to 11am Friday10am to
4.30pm Benediction on 1st Fri of month

after 9.30am Mass   Tuesday Divine
Mercy Holy hour takes place each week

from 3pm to 4pm     

  The next meeting for parents of children to
be baptised here during May will take place on

Monday evening 30th April at 8pm in Room 1
in the Pastoral Centre 

The Bethany Support group will hold
their monthly meeting next Wed 2nd May
at 10am in Room 3 in Parish Centre all

welcome

Family Fun Day Sunday 20th May 
As part of St. Jude the Apostle’s preparation for the

World Meeting of  Families 2018, the Parish is
organising a Family Fun Day on Pentecost Sunday,

20th May 2018. Commencing after the Family Mass in
the Grounds around the Church; in the Pastoral Centre
and in Bishop Galvin and Bishop Shanahan school halls
and yard, there will be music by St. James’s Brass and
Reed Band, Bouncy Castles, B-B-Q, novel games and

other activities until 4pm.

The new shared building in the schools (which replaced
the ‘pre-fabs’) will also be open to the community for

viewing.

This is a free event for the whole family.

World Meeting of Families Remember
to Register! If you wish to attend any of
the events to find out when tickets for

Final Mass become available 
Sign up for our newsletter to be kept
informed as soon as this information

becomes available and visit our
website for ticket information and

registration details
www.worldmeeting2018.ie 

Medugorje Prayer Group will hold thier
monthly meeting on Tuesday next 1st May at

8pm in the Parish Centre 

Weekly Envelopes – Any
parishioner who contributes by
weekly encvelopes and does not

have a collector calling can
collect thier new box of

envelopes from Parish Office

The Pope's latest book  Gaudete
Et Exsultate ( Rejoice and be

Glad ) is now avaialbe to
purchase in the parish  office

price 5 euro 

Congratulations to the boys and
girls from Bihhop Shanahan

School who recived thier 1st Holy
Communion here this weekend

A GROUP OF PILGRIMS TRAVELLING
FROM MADRID FOR WORLD MEETING
OF FAMILIES ARE LOOKING FOR HOST
FAMILIES TO TAKE 5 FAMILIES THEY
HAVE TRAVELLING WITH THEM THE

YOUNG PEOPLE AND PRIESTS
TRAVELLING WILL STAY IN

TERENURE COLLEGE BUT WOULD LIKE
TO OFFER A HOST FAMILY TO THE

FAMILIES THEY HAVE COMING WITH
THEM IF YOU ARE IN A POSITION TO
TAKE A FAMILY YOU CAN LET PARISH
OFFICE KNOW ASAP PLEASE NOTE IF
YOU ARE TAKING A FAMILY YOU WILL

NEED TO OBTAIN GARDA VETTING 

Resources for Parishes

Every week, the Catholic 
Communications Office in Maynooth 
circulates a double-sided newsletter   for
use in parishes.  This newsletter   
promotes the Church’s position on 
unborn human life and encourages 
family discussion on this important 
subject.

The newsletter is published each week 
on the diocesan website at 
www.dublindiocese.ie/choose-life-2018.

  As Part of a Pro Life Group in 
Templeogue we are looking for help
to distribute Pro Life leaflets to 
houses in the parish  and 
surrounding areas Any help would 
be appreciated please contact 087  
1264636

Save the Date Pro Life Rally
Dublin 12th May 

Trocaire Boxes can be left
back to parish  office or

sacristy this weekend they
will be collected here on

Monday 

BAPTISM DATES 

IF YOU WISH TO BOOK A CHRISTENING
PLEASE NOTE DATES FOR MAY & JUNE ARE

SUNDAY 6TH & 27TH MAY 

3RD & 17TH JUNE 

BOOKINGS TAKE PLACE IN ROOM1 IN
PASTORAL CENTRE   11.00-11.30 ONE MONTHS

NOTICE FOR ALL BAPTISMS BOOKINGS IS
REQUIRED AND ONE OF THE PARENTS MUST

ATTEND TO MAKE THE BOOKING.

Ministers of the Word

We are looking to increase our panel of 
Church readers.  Would you be interesting 
in undertaking this important function in the
parish?   If so, please contact Philip Lough 
0872246404.   Training would be provided.” 

Sincere thanks to all who contributed to
the Annual Collection to help those
studying for the Priesthood in Rome

which came to 1785.00

 Easter Dues. Sincere thanks to all
who have returned their Easter Dues ,
envelopes can be left into the Parish
Office or Sacristy or placed into safe

at back of Church 

DUBLIN DIOCESEAN 
PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES 7TH 
TO 12TH SEPTEMBER 
WE HOPE TO RUN A PILGRIMAGE 
FROM PARISH JOINING DUBLIN 
DIOCESEAN GROUP IF YOU ARE 
INTERSTED IN TRAVELLING 
PLEASE CALL INTO THE PARISH 
OFFICE FOR A BOOKING FORM 
ALL INCLUSIVE PRICE IS 739 PER 
PERSON SHARING SINGLE 
SUPPLEMENT IS 180 euro 
STAYING AT THE CHAPELL ET PARC
HOTEL IN LOURDES Rooms are 
limited in Chapell Et Parc so please book 
asap if you wish to travel with the group

      Parish Office open Mon to Fri 8.30am to 1pm & after all Masses on Sun Morning Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  ph 4600127

mailto:judesparishoffice@eircom.net
http://www.dublindiocese.ie/choose-life-2018
https://worldmeeting2018.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4dbf70e2f6a0a71dc83b38734&id=a1f7db0307&e=c68289e7b3
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